
 
 

  

2020 Alaska School Nurses Conference 
2020 Vision for School Nursing in Alaska 

 

We would welcome 
any donations of 
items or gift baskets 
for the ‘Silent 
Auction’. This is how 
you can individually, 
and as a group 
support ASNA and 
NASN! 
 Please feel free to contact Theresa Smith 
if you can donate or any questions: 
Theresa.Smith@K12northstar.org 

  

We will have a kuspuk exchange as a part of the 
silent auction this year. The size of the exchange 
depends on participation. If you have a clean, gently 
used kuspuk that you would like to donate, please 
let us know. If you are a seamstress and would like 
to sew one for donation, we’d be thrilled. The idea 
is that we support an aspect of Alaska Native 
tradition that has been embraced in schools around 
the state as a way to support Alaska Native 
students, families and traditions. We look forward 
to seeing this new idea get off the ground at ASNA 
2020! Contact Laura Grage for any kuspuk exchange 
questions: laura.grage@k12northstar.org 

Early Bird Discounts are going to end soon-
March 15th 

If you have any dietary restrictions or if you are 
going to arrive late Friday evening-please 

contact Theresa Smith: 
Theresa.Smith@k12northstar.org 

Please feel free to contact Theresa Smith for any questions or if you 
need any assistance-Theresa.Smith@k12northstar.org 
 

 

 


